
 
  
 

Waltham Forest Sports Awards 

 
 
Congratulations to our last years' Year 2 Cross-Country team, who were     
short-listed to receive the Waltham Forest Junior Sports Team of the Year 
Award.  The award recognises Under 11 teams who have achieved outstanding 
success or achievements within their sport.  
 

Jessica Laryea, a Parent Governor says, “As a parent and governor of the 

school, I was very proud to be one of the parents accompanying the pupils and 

the PE team, Mr Jordon and Miss DeBiase, to this year's Waltham Forest Sports 

Awards.  As we arrived, it became clear very quickly that this was no ordinary 

awards ceremony.  Red carpet, drinks reception and big round tables with lit 

centre pieces.  It felt like we had arrived at the Oscars!  Despite narrowly 

missing out on winning the award, the children had a great evening (and 

particularly enjoyed the chocolate fountain!).  

Well done team and watch this space - Woodside is bound to make a               

re-appearance at the 2019 awards!” 

 


